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Getting the books The Art Of Curating Worship Reshaping Role Leader Mark
Pierson now is not type of inspiring means. You could not forlorn going
bearing in mind books increase or library or borrowing from your contacts to
gain access to them. This is an agreed simple means to specifically get
guide by on-line. This online notice The Art Of Curating Worship Reshaping
Role Leader Mark Pierson can be one of the options to accompany you gone
having further time.
It will not waste your time. take me, the e-book will very tune you new
concern to read. Just invest tiny times to admission this on-line statement
The Art Of Curating Worship Reshaping Role Leader Mark Pierson as with ease
as review them wherever you are now.

The Gospel after Christendom Ryan K. Bolger 2012-11-01 Emerging and
missional church movements are an increasingly global phenomenon; they exist
as holistic communities that defy dualistic Western forms of church. Until
now, many of the voices from these movements have gone unheard. In this
volume, Ryan Bolger assembles some of the most innovative church leaders
from around the world to share their candid insider stories about how God is
transforming their communities in an entirely new era for the church.
Bolger's new book continues the themes that he and Eddie Gibbs established
formally in their critically acclaimed Emerging Churches and situates new
church movements within this rubric. It explores what's happening now in
innovative church movements in continental Europe, Asia, and Latin American
and in African American hip-hop cultures. Featuring an international cast of
contributors, the book explores the changes occurring both in emerging
cultures and in emerging and missional churches across the globe today.
The Gift of Wonder Christine Aroney-Sine 2019-03-26 Can you imagine a God
who dances with shouts of joy, laughs when you laugh, loves to play, and
invites us to join the fun? In this book Christine Sine invites us to pay
attention to childlike characteristics that have the power to reshape us,
with fresh spiritual practices that engage all our senses and help us
embrace the wonder and joy that God intends for us.
Common Worship: Times and Seasons President's Edition Common Worship
2013-07-15 This revised, expanded edition of the Common Worship President’s
Edition contains everything to celebrate Holy Communion Order One throughout
the church year. It combines relevant material from the original President’s
Edition with Eucharistic material from Times and Seasons, Festivals and
Pastoral Services, and the Additional Collects.
Religion in Museums Gretchen Buggeln 2017-02-23 Bringing together scholars
and practitioners from North America, Europe, Russia, and Australia, this
pioneering volume provides a global survey of how museums address religion
and charts a course for future research and interpretation. Contributors

from a variety of disciplines and institutions explore the work of museums
from many perspectives, including cultural studies, religious studies, and
visual and material culture. Most museums throughout the world – whether
art, archaeology, anthropology or history museums – include religious
objects, and an increasing number are beginning to address religion as a
major category of human identity. With rising museum attendance and the
increasingly complex role of religion in social and geopolitical realities,
this work of stewardship and interpretation is urgent and important.
Religion in Museums is divided into six sections: museum buildings,
reception, objects, collecting and research, interpretation of objects and
exhibitions, and the representation of religion in different types of
museums. Topics covered include repatriation, conservation, architectural
design, exhibition, heritage, missionary collections, curation, collections
and display, and the visitor's experience. Case studies provide
comprehensive coverage and range from museums devoted specifically to the
diversity of religious traditions, such as the State Museum of the History
of Religion in St Petersburg, to exhibitions centered on religion at secular
museums, such as Hajj: Journey to the Heart of Islam, at the British Museum.
From Age to Age Edward Foley 2016-03-24 2009 Catholic Press Association
Award Winner! From age to age you gather a people to yourself, so that from
east to west a perfect offering may be made to the glory of your name."
Eucharist is the fullest expression of our life with God, a life we share
with Christians throughout the ages. It is also a sensory experience,
engaging us in the sights and sounds, tastes and touch of the worship.
Edward Foley's revised and expanded From Age to Age draws readers into that
sensory experience. He traces the development of Christian Eucharist from
its Jewish roots to our own time. In addition to exploring the architecture,
music, books, and vessels that contributed to each period's liturgical
expressions, this edition introduces readers to the theology of each age as
well as the historical and cultural contexts that shaped the Eucharist.
Richly illustrated with numerous images and quotations from period texts,
this book is a feast for the mind and eye. Through many examples of the
visual and auditory symbols that are central to Eucharist, readers will
discover how Christian worship is embodied worship that from age to age
gives glory to God and sanctifies people.
Letters to a Missing Woman Maree Aldridge 2019 "It started out as an idea
about exchanging letters between two characters, the missing and the seeker.
It was through images, creating with my hands, journaling, writing poetry
and many letters that had become critical ways to carry out my own search
for my missing woman. It was to those resources that I turned looking for
images of transformation, the metaphors, the howling questions, the
discoveries, and the hope. I wanted to create a soulful and intimate
conversation. Hence the story acquired its name and its contents were drawn
from my own private collection of creative inquiry"--Introduction: the story
behind the story.
Voicing God's Psalms Calvin Seerveld 2005-01-21 "The accompanying CD
features oral readings by Seerveld ... interspersed with select
versification melodies played by solo recorder or saxophone."--Page 4 of
cover.
Brain-Based Worship Paula Champion-Jones 2014-10-07 Historically, it has

been believed that Christian formation occurs primarily in the context of
worship. Because both traditional and contemporary worship services are
routinely structured around the skills of persuasive rhetoric and logic,
most worship services effectively ignore the impact of experiential,
embodied knowledge. Recent research in neuroscience has proven that humans
are sensory-motor-emotional-thinking beings who learn best when body, brain,
and emotions are simultaneously engaged. A fresh paradigm for teaching,
brain-based leaning, is proving to result in learning that is more
memorable, more likely to result in long-term change in the behavior of the
learner, and more likely to spur the learner to investigate the subject
further. The Church needs to employ brain-based teaching methods in order to
more effectively transmit the Gospel.
Voices Together Worship Leader Edition 2020-11-01 The worship leader
edition is a must-have for anyone involved in planning or leading worship
through prayer, music, spoken words, visuals, and more. This simple,
accessible volume is filled with theological grounding, practical
suggestions, and words for worship. It includes quick introductions to
topics like the Christian year and the use of technology in worship, as well
as easy-to-use suggestions for preparing prayers. It also includes worship
resources for the practices central to our faith and life—including baptism,
communion, child blessing, and funerals. This worship leader edition is an
essential guide for preparing worship that is intentionally crafted and
theologically Anabaptist. This product includes supplemental resources to
accompany the hymns from Voices Together, but does not include the hymns
themselves. It is designed to use in tandem with the Voices Together Hymnal.
Product specifications: Paperback 6″ W x 9″ H
'Tikkun Olam' —To Mend the World Jason Goroncy 2013-12-04 "Tikkun Olam"--To
Mend the World is premised on the conviction that artists and theologians
have things to learn from one another, things about the complex
interrelationality of life and about a coherence of things given and
sustained by God. The ten essays compiled in this volume seek to attend to
the lives, burdens, and hopes that characterize human life in a world broken
but unforgotten, in travail but moving towards the freedom promised by a
faithful Creator. They reflect on whether the world--wounded as it is by
war, by hatred, by exploitation, by neglect, by reason, and by human
imagination itself--can be healed. Can there be repair? And can art and
theology tell the truth of the world's woundedness and still speak of its
hope?
The Museum’s Borders Simon Knell 2020-10-08 The Museum’s Borders
demonstrates that museum practices are deeply entangled in border making,
patrol, mitigation and erasure, and that the border lens offers a new tool
for deconstructing and reconfiguring such practices. Arguing that the museum
is a critical institution for the operation of knowledge-based democracies,
Knell investigates how they have been used by scientists, art historians and
historians to construct our bordered world. Examining the role of museums in
the Windrush scandal in Britain, the exclusion of Black artists in America,
ideological and propaganda discourses in Europe and China, and the
remembering of contested pasts in the Balkans, Knell argues for the
importance of museums in countering unethical, nationalistic, post-fact
political discourse. Using the principles of Knell’s ‘Contemporary

Museology’, The Museum’s Borders considers the significance of the museum
for societies that wish to know and remember in ways that empower citizens
and build cohesive societies. The book will be of great interest to students
and academics engaged in the study of museums and heritage, art history,
science studies, cultural studies, anthropology, memory studies and history.
It is required reading for museum professionals seeking to adopt nondiscriminatory practices.
Assist Our Song Douglas Galbraith 2021-10-15 Assist Our Song combines
accessible teaching about the theology and shape of worship with essential
information about the forms of music used, including congregational hymns,
songs, canticles and psalm chant, and music performed by choirs and
musicians. It explores the range of resources available, how to extend
repertoire, blending the old with the new, changing patterns of church life,
and other practical issues. Its aims are the heightening of the profile of
music within the church, increasing the skills and understanding on the part
of musicians and choirs, assisting leaders of worship and empowering
congregations to see themselves also as ‘ministers of music’ It offers
practical assistance for the ‘delivery’ of music – choosing music, making
the most of choirs and working with musicians. It will be welcomed by all
who lead, provide or curate music in worship, as well as clergy and
ordinands who lack musical expertise or confidence.
Sacred Pathways Gary Thomas 2020-09-08 Sacred Pathways reveals nine
distinct spiritual temperaments--and their strengths, weaknesses, and
tendencies--to help you improve your spiritual life and deepen your personal
walk with God. It's time to strip away the frustration of a one-size-fitsall spirituality and discover a path of worship that frees you to be you.
Experienced spiritual directors, pastors, and church leaders recognize that
all of us engage with God differently, and it's about time we do too. In
this updated and expanded edition of Sacred Pathways, Gary Thomas details
nine spiritual temperaments and--like the Enneagram and other tools do with
personality--encourages you to investigate the ways you most naturally
express yourself in your relationship with God. He encourages you to dig
into the traits, strengths, and pitfalls in your devotional approach so you
can eliminate the barriers that keep you locked into rigid methods of
worship and praise. Plus, as you begin to identify and understand your own
temperament, you'll soon learn about the temperaments that aren't
necessarily "you" but that may help you understand the spiritual tendencies
of friends, family, and others around you. Whatever temperament or blend of
temperaments best describes you, rest assured it's not by accident. It's by
the design of a Creator who knew what he was doing when he made you
according to his own unique intentions. If your spiritual walk is not what
you'd like it to be, you can change that, starting here. Sacred Pathways
will show you the route you were made to travel, marked by growth and filled
with the riches of a close walk with God. A Sacred Pathways video Bible
study is also available for group or individual use, sold separately.
Introducing Evangelical Ecotheology Daniel L. Brunner 2014-10-14 Today's
church finds itself in a new world, one in which climate change and
ecological degradation are front-page news. In the eyes of many, the
evangelical community has been slow to take up a call to creation care. How
do Christians address this issue in a faithful way? This evangelically

centered but ecumenically informed introduction to ecological theology
(ecotheology) explores the global dimensions of creation care, calling
Christians to meet contemporary ecological challenges with courage and hope.
The book provides a biblical, theological, ecological, and historical
rationale for earthcare as well as specific practices to engage both
individuals and churches. Drawing from a variety of Christian traditions,
the book promotes a spirit of hospitality, civility, honesty, and
partnership. It includes a foreword by Bill McKibben and an afterword by
Matthew Sleeth.
Think Like a Filmmaker Marcia McFee 2016-06-06 This best-selling new book
from renown worship teacher, Dr. Marcia McFee, gives step-by-step worship
planning help for all of the worship arts: visual, verbal, musical, media
and dramatic using the interesting analogy to the creative work of
filmmakers.
Cosplay and the Art of Play Garry Crawford 2019-06-04 This book is an
introduction to cosplay as a subculture and community, built around playful
spaces and the everyday practices of crafting costumes, identities, and
performances. Drawing on new and original ethnographic data, as well as the
innovative use of arts-led research, this book adds to our understanding of
a popular, global cultural practice. In turn, this pushes forward our
understanding of play, fan practices, subcultures, practice-led research,
and uses of urban spaces. Cosplay and the Art of Play offers a significant
addition to key contemporary debates on the meaning and uses of popular
culture in the 21st century, and will be of importance to students and
scholars interested in communities, fandom, identity, leisure, participatory
cultures, performance, and play.
A Companion to Asian Art and Architecture Rebecca M. Brown 2015-06-22 A
Companion to Asian Art and Architecture presents a collection of 26 original
essays from top scholars in the field that explore and critically examine
various aspects of Asian art and architectural history. Brings together top
international scholars of Asian art and architecture Represents the current
state of the field while highlighting the wide range of scholarly approaches
to Asian Art Features work on Korea and Southeast Asia, two regions often
overlooked in a field that is often defined as India-China-Japan Explores
the influences on Asian art of global and colonial interactions and of the
diasporic communities in the US and UK Showcases a wide range of topics
including imperial commissions, ancient tombs, gardens, monastic spaces,
performances, and pilgrimages.
Ecclesianarchy John Williams 2020-09-30 Strategic thinking about ministry
and mission has tended to focus on the challenges of communication and
presentation. Less attention has been paid to the effects that this thinking
has on ministry. There is an unacknowledged dilemma for churches insofar as
they are caught between the challenge to re-shape ministry in response to
cultural change and the belief that there are certain God-given, immutable
foundations for ministerial order that must be retained. Arguing that what
is needed is a provisional approach to ministry which recognises that all
forms of ministry are, and always have been a response to social and
cultural context, this book brings theological and practical insight to bear
on the question of ministry’s provisionality. In the end, it asks, is the
only way through this dilemma a kind of Ecclesianarchy?

Curating Immateriality Joasia Krysa 2006 The site of curatorial production
has been expanded to include the space of the Internet and the focus of
curatorial attention has been extended from the object to dynamic network
systems. Part of the 'DATA Browser' series, this book explores the role of
the curator in the face of these changes
Curating Worship Jonny Baker 2012-04-10 Curation is a term usually used in
the art world for the role of imagining and overseeing an exhibition or art
experience. However the word is now being adopted by people in alternative
worship, as it affords a very different and inventive way of thinking about
how to lead a service or praise event. Rather than simply presiding over
liturgy or fronting a band, curation involves negotiating between
institutions and artists and making do with what is to hand to create
something brilliant. The hope is that moments of epiphany will be
experienced as God is invited to be and breathe in the space, and people
make connections with their own lives and stories. Curating Worship is in
two parts. The first considers the kind of thinking, skills and disciplines
involved in good curation. The second consists of in depth interviews, which
tease out from people who have curated amazing worship experiences around
the world, the ideas and theories behind their approaches and the practical
processes involved.
The Dangerous Act of Worship Mark Labberton 2012-10-31 Shows readers how to
move beyond safe worship to authentic worship that pursues justice and seeks
righteousness in caring for the poor and oppressed.
Museums and the Shaping of Knowledge Eileen Hooper Greenhill 1992-01-23
Museums have been active in shaping knowledge over the last six hundred
years. Yet what is their function within today's society? At the present
time, when funding is becoming increasingly scarce, difficult questions are
being asked about the justification of museums. Museums and the Shaping of
Knowledge presents a critical survey of major changes in current assumptions
about the nature of museums. Through the examination of case studies, Eilean
Hooper-Greenhill reveals a variety of different roles for museums in the
production and shaping of knowledge. Today, museums are once again
organising their spaces and collections to present themselves as
environments for experimental and self-directed learning.
Creative Ideas for Children's Worship - Year C Sarah Lenton 2013-09-20 This
resource provides 64 complete and ready-to-use sessions for children's
worship. It will enable children to acquire a familiarity with the life of
Christ and the events of the church year in a vivid and memorable way.
The Worship Architect Constance M. Cherry 2021-08-17 Worship professor and
practitioner Constance Cherry shows how to create services that are faithful
to Scripture, historically conscious, relevant to God, Christ-centered, and
engaging for worshipers of all ages in the twenty-first century. More than
150 colleges and seminaries have used or currently use the first edition as
a required text. In this new edition, each chapter has been substantially
updated and revised, including illustrations, key terms, examples,
technological references, and suggested resources for further reading. A new
chapter on global worship and a new appendix on live-streamed worship are
included.
The Canterbury Book of New Parish Prayers M.J. Kramer 2021-08-30 This
collection of around 500 original collect-style prayers and biddings

covering the life of the Church and the life of the world. Contemporary in
focus and language, the prayers are written in a concise style that makes
them ideal for public worship but will also appeal to those who wish to pray
privately but struggle to find the words. Prayer topics include: * The
Church Year and Festivals * The Global and Local Church * The Environment
and Social Justice * Politics and the Leaders of the Nations * Life Stages *
Spheres of Work, Arts and Education * Suffering and Tragedy Helpful guidance
on leading public prayer and writing your own collects is also included.
They Like Jesus but Not the Church Dan Kimball 2009-05-26 Many people
today, especially among emerging generations, don’t resonate with the church
and organized Christianity. Some are leaving the church and others were
never part of the church in the first place. Sometimes it’s because of
misperceptions about the church. Yet often they are still spiritually open
and fascinated with Jesus. This is a ministry resource book exploring six of
the most common objects and misunderstandings emerging generations have
about the church and Christianity. The objections come from conversations
and interviews the church has had with unchurched twenty and thirtysomethings at coffee houses. Each chapter raises the objection using a
conversational approach, provides the biblical answers to that objection,
gives examples of how churches are addressing this objection, and concludes
with follow-through projection suggestions, discussion questions, and
resource listings.
Transhumanism and the Image of God Jacob Shatzer 2019-04-09 Examining the
transhumanist movement, biblical ethicist Jacob Shatzer grapples with the
potential for technology to transform the way we think about what it means
to be human. Exploring the doctrine of incarnation and topics such as
artificial intelligence, robotics, medical technology, and communications
tools, he guides us into careful consideration of the future of Christian
discipleship in a disruptive technological environment.
Inside the White Cube Brian O'Doherty 1999 These essays explicitly confront
a particular crisis in postwar art, seeking to examine the assumptions on
which the modern commercial and museum gallery was based.
Zombie Church Tyler Edwards 2011-12-13 There is something missing in the
church today. Stuck in a rut of routines and rituals, the church is caught
up in doing what it is “supposed to do” but is lacking the true essence of
what it is supposed to provide: life. Real faith--and a real relationship
with Jesus--is not about playing by the rules, attending services, and
praying before meals. Real faith is more than religion. Believing there is a
way to breathe life back into the church, Tyler Edwards adopts a
contemporary and entertaining metaphor--zombies--to highlight and challenge
the problematic attitude of today’s believers.
Worship for the Whole People of God Ruth C. Duck 2013 This new book on
worship by renowned hymn writer and professor Ruth C. Duck provides
theological foundations for worship and explores the variety of ways
Christians have adapted worship to various cultures to help them live
faithfully and to communicate the Gospel to others. The author celebrates
the many languages and cultural settings in which the Gospel has been, and
is, preached, sung, and prayed. The goal of this volume is to support good
pastoral and congregational reflection on what worship is and does.
Consequently, Duck discusses many different forms of worship from several

cultures (African-American, Asian, Euro-American) and offers advice on how
to read a congregation and define its culture in order to plan culturally
appropriate worship. Although the book does not offer prescriptive formulas
or advise a single pattern of worship, it includes many practical
suggestions for preparing and leading worship, including diverse ministries
of music, movement, and visual arts that are becoming more popular today.
From worship's theological underpinnings, the book turns to worship
leadership, forms of prayer, preaching, the sacraments, ordination, and
various liturgies. Because of its emphasis on Spirit-led worship, this
comprehensive book on Christian worship will be used for years to come not
only as a core textbook for seminarians and ministry students from a variety
of cultures and traditions, but also as a resource for local church pastors
and laity who are dedicated to the enlivening of Christian worship.
The Contemporary Museum Simon Knell 2018-09-04 The Contemporary Museum
issues a challenge to those who view the museum as an artefact of history,
constrained in its outlook as much by professional, institutional and
disciplinary creed, as by the collections it accumulated in the distant
past. Denying that the museum can locate its purpose in the pursuit of
tradition or in idealistic speculation about the future, the book asserts
that this can only be found through an ongoing and proactive negotiation
with the present: the contemporary. This volume is not concerned with any
present, but with the peculiar circumstances of what it refers to as the
‘global contemporary’ – the sense of living in a globally connected world
that is preoccupied with the contemporary. To situate the museum in this
world of real and immediate need and action, beyond the reach of history,
the book argues, is to empower it to challenge existing dogmas and
inequalities and sweep aside old hierarchies. As a result, fundamental
questions need to be asked about such things as the museum’s relationship to
global time and space, to systems and technologies of knowing, to ‘the life
well lived’, to the movement and rights of people, and to the psychology,
permanence and organisation of culture. Incorporating diverse viewpoints
from around the world, The Contemporary Museum is a follow-up volume to
Museum Revolutions and, as such, should be essential reading for students in
the fields of museum and heritage studies, cultural studies, communication
and media studies, art history and social policy. Academics and museum
professionals will also find this book a source of inspiration.
The Worship Pastor Zac M. Hicks 2016-10-11 Modern worship leaders are
restless. They have inherited a model of leadership that equates leading
worship with being a rock star. But leading worship is more than a
performance, it's about shaping souls and making disciples. Every worship
leader is really a pastor. The Worship Pastor is a practical and biblical
introduction to this essential pastoral role. Filled with engaging,
illustrative stories it is organized to address questions of theory and
practice, striving to balance conversational accessibility with informed
instruction. Part One presents a series of evocative "vignettes"--intriguing
and descriptive titles and metaphors of who a Worship Pastor is and what he
or she does. It shows the Worship Pastor as Church-Lover, Disciple Maker,
Corporate Mystic, and Doxological Philosopher. Part Two covers specific
roles related to ministry within the worship service itself--the Worship
Pastor as Theological Dietician, Caregiver, Mortician, Emotional Shepherd,

War General, Prophetic Guardian, Missional Historian, and Liturgical
Architect. Part Three looks at ministry beyond the worship service--the
Worship Pastor as Visionary Teacher, Evangelist, Artist Chaplain, and Team
Leader. While some worship leaders are eager to embrace their pastoral role,
many are lost and confused or lack the resources of time or money to figure
out what this role looks like. Pastor Zac Hicks gives us a clear guide to
leading worship, one that takes the pastoral call seriously.
The Worshiping Body Kimberly Bracken Long 2009-01-01 Kimberly Bracken Long,
by focusing on what presiders do with their bodies, eyes, ears, lips, hands,
feet, and heart, describes an attitude and style of worship leadership that
is both firmly rooted and blessedly free. A wonderful offering for all
worship presiders, seminarians, commissioned lay pastors, new pastors, and
experienced pastors, The Worshiping Body is essential reading for anyone
interested in how their presence and movement during worship make a
difference.
The Tangible Kingdom Hugh Halter 2008-11-03 Written for those who are
trying to nurture authentic faith communities and for those who have
struggled to retain their faith, The Tangible Kingdom offers theological
answers and real-life stories that demonstrate how the best ancient church
practices can re-emerge in today's culture, through any church of any size.
In this remarkable book, Hugh Halter and Matt Smay "two missional leaders
and church planters" outline an innovative model for creating thriving grassroots faith communities.
The Audience Experience Jennifer Radbourne 2013-07-11 The Audience
Experience identifies a momentous change in what it means to be part of an
audience for a live arts performance. Together, new communication
technologies and new kinds of audiences have transformed the expectations of
performance, and The Audience Experience explores key trends in the
contemporary presentation of performing arts. The book also presents case
studies of audience engagement and methodology, reviewing both conventional
and innovative ways of collecting and using audience feedback data. Directed
to performing arts companies, sponsors, stakeholders and scholars, this
collection of essays moves beyond the conventional arts marketing paradigm
to offer new knowledge about how audiences experience the performing arts.
Let's Kill Sunday School Rich Melheim 2014-10-10 Sunday School was never
intended for Christian children from Christian homes. It was set up for
illiterate, shoplifting street urchins in Dickensonian England who had no
parents to teach them the faith. Today the system that was set up to help
spiritual orphans is creating them. We think it's time to change that but
designing the wisdom of the elder and the wonder of the child in the same
sacred space every week at church, and a simple five step (www.faith5.org)
nightly home ritual that will strengthen the family.
Creative Ideas for Sacramental Worship with Children Simon Rundell 2011 Do
you want to involve children in the sacramental life of the church? This
ideas-filled resource shows how to engage children and young people in
worship, the Eucharist and other sacraments in ways that are profoundly
missional and attractive.
The Art of Curating Worship Mark Pierson 2010 The Art of Worship is about
transitioning our understanding and practice of worship to one of design or
curation. According to Mark Pierson, a pioneer in worship, worship needs to

be seen as an art form rather than a linear task of filling in the gaps on
an order of service. Many practical examples are used to illustrate ways in
which worship in regular services as well as in specially designed spaces
inside and outside the church building can be designed and delivered for
spiritual formation and mission.
The Art of South and Southeast Asia Steven Kossak 2001 Presents works of
art selected from the South and Southeast Asian and Islamic collection of
The Metropolitan Museum of Art, lessons plans, and classroom activities.
The Art of Curating Worship Mark Pierson 2012 Mark Pierson is a strikingly
original thinker and practitioner whose influence on alternative worship and
emerging church forms has spread worldwide. Whatever our church tradition –
liturgical, evangelical, charismatic or alternative, Mark’s challenge is
clear: tired patterns of worship do not engage with people beyond the
regular congregation (and sometimes not even with them). The last place that
many genuine spiritual seekers would try is church. He shows a way of
thinking about and practicing worship where real connection with God can
happen. The idea of ‘curating’ rather than leading worship invites a
potentially huge mind shift about worship practice. Leading worship is not
about staying in control of content or delivery, but about exploring
creatively the riches of our traditions, the arts, our buildings, music and
language to offer worship that better reflects the glory of God. This
inspiring, practical book raises the bar in terms of what we expect from
worship and then gives us the courage, vision and resources to bring it
about.
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